
April 9, 1997 

 

I am writing to confirm my conversation with Lt. Colonel Stockel on Monday, April 7, 1997. When I 

called your office, you referred my inquiry regarding the Richard Case Nagell file to Lt. Stockel. As 

you know, two representatives from the Assassination Records Review Board delivered the Nagell 

file to you on March 7, 1997. 

 

Our understanding is that you will prepare the entire Nagell file for the May 12, 1997 meeting of the 

Assassination Records Review Board. The President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records 

Collection Act of 1992, 44 U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. V 1994) (the “JFK Act”), includes provisions for 

requested postponements in § 6. If you wish to request postponements, please provide any evidence 

you deem appropriate under the JFK Act by May 1, 1997. 

 

If you are unable to complete your review by the end of April, or if you have any questions about this 

process, please feel free to call me or Dr. Joan Zimmerman. 

 

Thank you for your assistance.  
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